
1

Roberta DiMezza

From: Edward Meyer <emeyer4@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 11, 2024 9:18 AM
To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. Ajello, Edith 

H.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro, 
Julie A.; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. Cruz, Cherie L.; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Felix,
Leonela; Rep. Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.; Rep. Roberts, Sherry; House 
Judiciary Committee

Subject: Assisted Suicide

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Reps, 
 
We are living in a culture of "Death".  Who would have thought 50 years ago that we would be 
asking our reps to sign legislation to kill children and adults, your assistance in an act of suicide. 
What this culture needs is for our reps to vote for a culture of "Life".  When you are at the 
end of your precious life, every life is precious, do you want to recall the numerous lives you 
ended with your signature or the number of lives you saved.  
 
Sincerely, 
Edward Meyer 
Middletown, RI   


